
Walter Williams - Re: Petition #917 - Closing your Petition request (2nd request)

From:    Walter Williams
To:    DAN WEAGANT
Date:    10/4/2016 1:44 PM
Subject:   Re: Petition #917 - Closing your Petition request (2nd request)

 
Hello Dan:
 
Sorry. Yes I did received it. It's being withdraw.
 
Sincerely
 
Walter L. Williams
Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov
 
Mike Duggan, Mayor 

 

>>> DAN WEAGANT <danweagant@rogers.com> 10/4/2016 12:43 PM >>> 
Hi Mr. Williams. Did you receive my Petition #917 withdrawal, sent last week?
Dan W
 
 

From: DAN WEAGANT <danweagant@rogers.com> 
To: "williamswl@detroitmi.gov" <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 2:01 PM 
Subject: Fw: Petition #917 - Closing your Petition request (2nd request) 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Williams,
Thank you for following up on this and for your telephone call last week. I checked my 
email history and noted an email sent August 9 2016. As I indicated to you by phone, I 
have had some trouble with that email address and it certainly wasn't my intention to 
delay our withdrawal. I'm sorry for the delay in the process. Thank you also for 
forwarding the results of the circulation to utilities. Should we wish to proceed on this 
again in the future, that will be useful information.
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In any case: On behalf of Detroit Apartment Corp. please consider this as our 
direction to close / retract our petition # 917.
 
Again, thank you for your assistance in the process....could I ask you to send a quick 
response so I know you received it this time?
 
Regards,
 
Dan Weagant
Detroit Apartment Corp.
5405 Eglinton Avenue West
Toronto Ontario M9C 5K6
(519) 694-5470 
 

From: Dan Weagant <danw@londonprop.com> 
To: DAN WEAGANT <danweagant@rogers.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 1:36 PM 
Subject: FW: Petition #917 - Closing your Petition request (2nd request) 
 
 
 

From: Walter Williams [williamswl@detroitmi.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 9:18 AM 
To: Dan Weagant <danw@londonprop.com> 
Subject: Petition #917 - Closing your Petition request (2nd request)
 
Good morning Mr. Weagant:
 
Back in August 2016, you have mention to me about "canceling" your Petition request due to the cost of 
your project. I then told you that I needed a written e-mail response notifying the City of your 
cancellation. As of today, September 22, 2016 we have not received your written cancellation. 
 
Can you please respond to this e-mail with your intentions on Petition #917?
 
P.S. 
 
All of the Utilities has responded to your request and the only Utility Co. that has an objection is DTE.
 
 

Sincerely

 

Walter L. Williams

Sr. GIS Support Technician

Survey Bureau

City Engineering Division

Department of Public Works

313-224-3970
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williamswl@detroitmi.gov

 

Mike Duggan, Mayor

  
>>> Walter Williams 8/9/2016 9:44 AM >>>
Good afternoon Mr. Weagant:
 
Per our conversation, last week, can you e-mail me back your reasons on closing this Petition request? 
 
 
 

Sincerely

 

Walter L. Williams

Sr. GIS Support Technician

Survey Bureau

City Engineering Division

Department of Public Works

313-224-3970

williamswl@detroitmi.gov

 

Mike Duggan, Mayor
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